FLOODWOOD SCHOOL
115 WEST 4™ AVE, PO BOX 287
FLOODWOOD, MN 55736

WBWF Committee Notes
Thursday February 13, 2025

Call to Order of Meeting: 7:45 am

Roll Call (Leanaya Miller, Kellee Young, Sue Hoeft, FamesPaviek, Lisa Dusek,
Maria Manner, Joy Jones, ¥errr-GtHespte, Amanda Fjeld, and Ashley Engh.)

Notes from last WBWF meeting, February 13, 2025
e Reviewed.

Review 2025 CACR/WBW SMART goals:
4.1. All Students Ready for School

® Preschool Screenings were held Friday March 3, 2025 and Friday March
28, 2025. We had 17 students screened on those dates. All incoming
kindergarten and preschool students for the 2025-2026 school year have
been preschool screened.

4.2. Close the Achievement Gap Between Students
e MCA Testing is happening this month.
e Fastbridge has assisted in identifying small groups vs individual testing.

4.3.  All Students are College and Career Ready by Graduation
e TRIO Information was reviewed. Scholarship page is live on the district
website.
e After discussion of adding a CTE goal and some of the hurdles with
deciding a percentage, consensus was the addition to goals of 100%
participation of 8th grade students attending the Introduction to Pathways.

4.4. All Students Graduate
e (lass 0f 2025 is 11 students all on track to graduate at this time.

4.5 Prepare Students to be Lifelong Learners
e After discussion, an additional goal to be added is collecting future plan

data from outgoing seniors along with contact information for annual
follow to see if there could be a goal created based on what our students are
planning to do after graduation and if there is a goal that could come out of
this data. Chair Miller suggested this would be a great thing for board
members to have conversations with the Seniors at the Senior Brunch
annually. Ideas and information to collect were discussed. Plans for this will
be discussed at the April regular meeting among the school board members.



e With possible changes to the day schedule next year, additional Character
Strong work will be able to be accomplished during advisory for 7-12
graders.

e Principal Fjeld will follow up with TRIO on what type of data they can
share with the district that they collect.

2025-2026 Registration Manual
e Reviewed

ECFE/Kindergarten Round Up event update

e Event was held on April 3rd, 5:00 to 6:30. The event was a mix of Kindergarten
Round up and ECFE. During the meal Ms Bartsch and Ms Shannon shared about
their programs. Then families were able to go to the rooms they wanted to hear
more about. 6 families attended the event.

Other:

Next meeting is scheduled for October 9th, 2025.

Meeting adjourned at 8:07 am



